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14th EuroSpeleo Forum 
XI CONGRESO ESPAÑOL DE ESPELEOLOGIA 

Cantabria-Castilla y León (Spain) 
Greets  
Dear Friends, 
Two years have passed since we launched the program of activities and we 
encouraged you to gather around the EuroSpeleo Forum in Cantabria and 
Burgos. The COVID-19 pandemic prevented us from celebrating it in 2020 and 
now is the time to do so. 
 
Following the advice of Félix Ruíz de Arcaute, who said that "the link is 
nothing, the important thing is the chain", we have added one more link, by 
simultaneously making the XI Spanish Congress of Speleology coincide, to take 
advantage of all the resources 
 
September 5th, 2022 is finally approaching. 
For a week, we will be able to gather around a common passion: CAVING. 
We will debate, we will show our photographs, videos, exploration work, 
research. We will lay the foundations for future common projects. We'll laugh 
over a glass of wine or a beer and "keep talking about our stuff" about 
Speleology. 
 
The 14th EuroSpeleo Forum and the XI Spanish Congress will serve to promote 
all our dreams, and together we are sure of achieving this goal. 
We propose a varied list of complementary activities almost always with a 
common link: the karst and the exokarst. A group of people from different 
parts of Spain have joined forces and continue to do so that everything goes 
well. 
 
We hope that all this months of work meets the expectations of all the friends 
who want to spend a few days with us, and that you feel at home. 

 
In this first circular we attach: 

• The Poster of the EuroSpeleo Forum + XI Congreso Español de Espeleología 
 
• The website with all the info. www.eurospeleo2022.com 
 
• Link to online registration for Eurospeleo2022 - XI Spanish Congress of 

Speleology 
 

For any questions do not hesitate to contact us. 
We wait for you! 
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